CITY OF AMARILLO
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a possible quorum of the Condemnation Appeals
Commission may assemble for an appreciation lunch to be held at 11:30 a.m. on Tuesday,
September 13, 2022, in the Department of Building Safety, 808 S Buchanan St, Suite 104.

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the Condemnation Appeals Commission, but this
notice is being posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act. As a governmental
body, the Condemnation Appeals Commission will not deliberate, take any formal action on any
items discussed, nor will meeting minutes be produced for this notice.

Posted this 2nd day of September 2022.



